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Pamela Martin

From: carol <

Sent: May 21, 2025 8:27 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at Centennial Park.  Dedicated, purpose built.

Categories: Pickleball

Currently there are no purpose built pickleball courts on the Saanich Peninsula 

● With the closure of the courts in North Saanich the demand for courts is huge 

● The mul�-sports box being built in Central Saanich will have some pickleball lines and temporary nets 
will have to be setup; however, access to use the pickleball courts will be severely restricted as lacrosse is 
the primary tenant and they will block out a lot of time along with other sports and panorama programs. 

● A purpose-built pickleball court has permanent nets, lines for pickleball only, and not shared with any 
other sports. 

● Pickleball recently surpassed tennis in par�cipa�on numbers in North America. 

● There are 15 purpose built tennis courts on the Peninsula and zero for pickleball. 

● The pickleball associa�ons and the pickleball community will finance the conversion; thus no cost to 
Central Saanich. 

 

Carol Ladan 

Saanich  

 

 
Sent from my iPhone  

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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